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Coast Guard Cutter aspen arrives in homer
On July 18, the U.S. Coast Guard Cutter Aspen reached its new
homeport in Homer after sailing for more than five months and over
8,746 miles from Baltimore, Maryland.

The Cutter Aspen assumes the important role of the "Bull of the North,"
taking over from the Coast Guard Cutter Hickory as Homer’s 225-foot
Juniper class buoy tender. Its responsibilities include servicing
navigational aids throughout the Kenai Peninsula and north of the
Aleutian chain. In May 2022, the Hickory left Homer and entered the
Maintenance and Modernization Availability (MMA) in June 2022. After
the MMA is completed, the Hickory will be re-homeported in Guam.
(USCG D17 Public Affairs).

During the arrival of the Cutter Aspen, Port Director Bryan Hawkins
caught the first line ashore, a role he had fulfilled previously during the
arrival of the Cutter Hickory in Homer when he was a new harbor
officer. The crew of the Aspen honored him by offering him the same
privilege this time. As he stood on the pier that morning, Bryan was
delighted to witness the warm welcome given by families gathered to
greet the returning crew.

Library Events
Community Corner
City Clerk's Office
City Manager's Office
DOT&PF Updates and Info
Port & Harbor
Harbor Expansion Study Update
Public Works
Local Hazard Mitigation Plan
Fire Department
Public Safety Corner
Meet the Staff
Planning & Zoning
Municipal Art Collection
Stay Connected with City Council
Join Our Team

https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/citymanager/monthly-email-newsletter
https://www.news.uscg.mil/Press-Releases/Article/3462777/coast-guard-cutter-aspen-arrives-at-new-homeport-in-homer-alaska-following-majo/


automatic renewals

knitting circle
Mondays, 1:30 to 4:30 p.m.
Homer Public Library
cityofhomer-ak.gov/library/knitting-circle-1

ceremonial Re-Planting of

the peace tree

August 6 at 2 p.m., Homer Public Library
cityofhomer-ak.gov/library/programs-and-events
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Virtual Author Talks

Homer Public Library
500 Hazel Street - 907-235-3180

circ@ci.homer.ak.us
www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/library

LIBRARY EVENTS

Che ck  ou t  mo r e  l i b ra ry
prog rams  a nd  e v e n t s    

COMMUNITY CORNER

Zoom in and listen to your favorite authors talk about
their latest books.  For a complete list of Upcoming
Speakers, go to libraryc.org/homerlibrary/upcoming.

Aug 15
Aug 23
Aug 30

The Prophets by Robert Jones, Jr.
Chain of Thorns by Cassandra Claire
Who Gets In and Why: A Year Inside
College Admissions by Jeff Selingo

12-1 p.m.
4-5 p.m.
10-11 a.m.

LIBRARY

The item is on hold for another patron,
The renewal limit has been reached, or
The card is blocked. 

Avoiding overdue materials is now easier than ever since
the library provides automatic renewals! When your item
comes due, the computer will renew it automatically
unless:

1.
2.
3.

Like always, most items can be renewed twice. Patrons
who have an email in the system will receive a notice
telling them that the item has (or has not) been renewed.
Automatic renewals are turned on for all patrons and no
registration is necessary. 

For more information, contact Library staff at
circ@ci.homer.ak.us or  907-235-3180.

The planting of a branch from the tree is a gesture of
remembrance and peace in honor of the historical
significance of the Hiroshima bombing, which occurred on
August 6, 1945. Tea and refreshments will be available.

pickleball tournament
September 1-3

City of Homer HERC
https://bit.ly/3rMMLcB
Must register by August 25 

No late entries!



Register and Pay Online:
www.pickleballbrackets.com  

"Cosmic Hamlet Open 2023"



Questions/Contact:
linreid@gmail.com



Hosted by Homer Pickleball

Club and Homer Community
Recreation

https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/library/knitting-circle-1
https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/library/programs-and-events
mailto:circ@ci.homer.ak.us
https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/library
https://libraryc.org/homerlibrary/upcoming
mailto:circ@ci.homer.ak.us
https://bit.ly/3rMMLcB
http://www.pickleballbrackets.com/
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homer city council candidacy period open on Tuesday, august 1
The City Clerk’s office is accepting Candidacy Declarations for two City Council seats beginning Tuesday, August
1 through Tuesday, August 15 at 4:30 p.m. City Council terms are for three years each. To be eligible to serve,
each candidate must meet voter qualifications outlined in Homer City Code (HCC) 4.05.010,  and must have
been a resident within the city for a period of one year immediately preceding the election day on which the
person is a candidate, per HCC 2.08.020. Candidacy filing forms can be found on the City Clerk’s webpage
www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/cityclerk/regular-city-election-candidate-filing-information or at the City
Clerk’s office located at 491 E Pioneer Avenue. 

Contact the City Clerk’s office at 907-235-3130 or email clerk@ci.homer.ak.us with any questions. 

The City of Homer Election Day is Tuesday, October 3,
2023.  Voters must be registered to vote at a residence
within the City at least 30 days before the election date.
The deadline to register to vote for the October 3
election is Sunday, September 3, 2023. If you need to
register to vote or update your voter registration, visit
www.elections.alaska.gov to register online or stop
by the City Clerk’s office or Homer Public Library to
register in person during regular business hours.
Contact the City Clerk’s office at 907-235-3130 or email
clerk@ci.homer.ak.us with questions.

voter registration

CITY CLERK'S
OFFICE

Peonies at City Hall
July 2023 Newsletter | Page 3

http://www.elections.alaska.gov/
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CITY MANAGER'S
OFFICE

tsunami warning sirens on july 15
Late on July 15, a 7+ magnitude earthquake near Sand Point triggered a tsunami warning for Homer. The warning
phone system activated automatically at 10:48 p.m., and Chief Kirko, Chief Robl, and other emergency management
members of City staff were on-site by 11 p.m. The NOAA Tsunami Center later excluded Homer and the Kenai
Peninsula from the affected area. Unfortunately, at the same time, local sirens were triggered by an external source,
causing confusion for residents and visitors. Thankfully, the all-clear was given within an hour.

In response to the incident, Police Chief Robl met with the Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of Emergency
Management staff and regional stakeholders to review and discuss the warning's management.

The City acknowledges the confusion caused by conflicting alerts and is actively reviewing response procedures.
Our focus is on improving emergency communication channels to ensure accurate information reaches everyone
promptly.

Please sign up for our emergency alerts, stay tuned to reliable news sources, and familiarize yourself with
evacuation routes and safety procedures at www.kpb.us/alerts.

2024 marks the 40th year anniversary of Homer's Sister City
relationship with Teshio, Japan. This journey of cultural
exchange and friendship has left a lasting impact on both of
our communities.

The City is forming a dedicated planning task force to plan
programming and events to celebrate the anniversary year. If
you're passionate about fostering international connections
and cultural exchange, we need your enthusiasm and ideas!

Interested in joining the task force or learning more about the
Sister City program? Contact the City Manager's Office at
citymanager@ci.homer.ak.us. Let's celebrate this milestone
and strengthen the bond between Homer and Teshio!

 Stay tuned for updates on the festivities in 2024!

sister city 40th year anniversary

Teshio's mascot is Teshio Kamen
(てしお仮面) who is a superhero
basket clam. He is given a "te"
(天 )-shaped badge to symbolize
being honored. 

August is Teshio Sister City Month!

Teshio and Homer have enjoyed a profound
camaraderie, sharing of families, student
exchanges, ideals and memorabilia since 1985.
City of Homer Mayor James C. Hornaday
proclaimed August as Teshio - Sister City Month
on August 26, 2005.
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DOT&PF Invites Public Comment on the Draft 2024-2027 STIP
The Alaska Department of Transportation & Public
Facilities (DOT&PF) has released the draft of the updated
Statewide Transportation Improvement Program
(STIP) and is encouraging the public to provide their
feedback.

Addressing safety concerns and managing increased
traffic on East End Road.
Evaluating road conditions and ensuring pedestrian safety
on Kachemak Drive.
Exploring stormwater and groundwater management
during road construction and the importance of local
knowledge.
Analyzing Homer's Kachemak Sponge Project and its
significance.
Discussing erosion conditions on Homer Spit.

In an effort to address transportation challenges in Alaska's
Central Region, Representative Sarah Vance organized a visit
with Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities
(DOT&PF) Commissioner Ryan Anderson to Homer on July 27.
The visit aimed to familiarize the Commissioner with the
area's needs and gain firsthand insights.

Accompanied by DOT&PF Legislative Liaison/Special Assistant
Andy Mills, the delegation met with local officials to discuss
projects and plans, including  Homer Mayor Ken Castner,
Kachemak City Mayor Connie Isenhour, Homer City
Councilmember Shelly Erikson, and City of Homer Special
Projects Coordinator Jenny Carroll.

Key topics covered included:

visit from DOT&PF commissioner

The City thanks Representative Sarah Vance for bringing this gathering together. Additionally, we appreciate
Commissioner Ryan Anderson's sharing his valuable time and his commitment to engaging with local officials and
understanding our region's unique challenges.

Various avenues for submitting comments are available on the
DOT&PF Invites Public Comment on the Draft 2023-2027
STIP webpage. For more information, the DOT&PF is hosting a
public open house on Thursday, August 3. Find the virtual
meeting link on the webpage linked above. 

If you have a project that you would
like to see completed in Homer, this is
your opportunity to tell the DOT&PF!

The STIP is a comprehensive four-year plan that
encompasses various surface transportation
preservation and development projects. It covers
highways, roads, sidewalks, trails, bridges, ferries, and
public transportation while excluding aviation-related
initiatives.

https://publicinput.com/stip/
https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/citymanager/dotpf-invites-public-comment-%C2%A0-draft-2024-2027-stip
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staff hosts u.s. army corps of engineers planning team
Harbormaster Matt Clarke and Port Director Bryan Hawkins
recently hosted Robin Carr, Megan Green, and Alex Ryan with
the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE). Alex's main focus
is on programming a model for estimating delay times and
costs resulting from overcrowding in small boat harbors. This
model is intended for use in USACE small-boat harbor project
studies across the United States.

To aid Alex in refining his model, staff hosted him for a two-
day visit, during which he had the opportunity to witness the
boat harbor in action. The visit also provided a platform to
discuss various challenges associated with small boat
harbors, thus informing the setup of his model effectively.

Throughout the visit, the group had the privilege to observe the launch ramp and barge ramp in operation, and
witnessing multiple boat tows required due to harbor congestion. Additionally, they had the chance to explore
unique facilities, including the public-use cranes at the fish dock. This hands-on experience allowed everyone
involved to gather valuable insights into boat behavior in the harbor, traffic seasonality, and the key factors
influencing the demand for harbor services. The knowledge gained during this visit will undoubtedly contribute to
the team's future planning endeavors and support Alex in refining his small boat harbor model.

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Commander visits homer
The City had its first meeting with the new commander of the U.S.
Army Corps of Engineers Alaska District – Colonel Jeffrey Palazzini.
Joining Colonel Palazzini was Randy Bowker who has been a
frequent Homer Harbor visitor and serves as the Deputy District
Engineer for Program Management (DPM) and Chief of the Program
and Projects Management Division for the U.S. Army Corps of
Engineers, Alaska District. Representing Homer was Mayor Ken
Castner, Councilmember Donna Aderhold, City Manager Rob
Dumouchel, Port Director Bryan Hawkins, Special Projects
Coordinator Jenny Carroll, Port Administration Supervisor Amy
Woodruff, and Port Commissioners Crisi Matthews and Bruce
Friend. Staff oriented the Colonel to the Port of Homer and
discussed the progress related to the large vessel harbor expansion
project to date. After the meeting, staff provided a brief tour of the
port and harbor. The City looks forward to working with Colonel
Palazzini and continuing our strong relationship with USACE
leadership in Alaska.

PORT & HARBOR



Study Update
The USACE recently completed the scoping phase of
the study, in which they evaluated and screened
thirteen different alternative design concepts
(developed at the May 17-19 public design charrette)
according to a set of criteria. Their screening moved
five of the most feasible design solutions onto the
Alternative Formulation and Analysis phase of the
study. The results of the screening have been
presented to the USACE leadership for approval and
shared in a City Council Worksession on July 24, 2023.

HOMER HARBOR EXPANSION
STUDY UPDATE
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Alternatives Milestone
Vertical Team

concurrence on array of
alternatives

SCOPING
ALTERNATIVE

FORMULATION +
ANALYSIS

FEASIBILITY-
LEVEL

ANALYSIS

CHIEF'S
REPORT

TSP Milestone
Vertical Team

concurrence on
tentatively

selected plan

Agency Decision
Milestone

Agency endorsement
of recommended

plan

Civil Works
Review Board

Release for State
and Agency

Review

Chief's
Report

18-36 MONTHS

Screening Results
After careful consideration, three proposed off-Spit harbor locations were excluded due to environmental
and practical concerns. A location near the existing Homer Harbor has been chosen for further study. The five
design concepts moving forward are all enclosed basins with rubble mound breakwaters. Three are single
basins that vary according to the amount of uplands they provide. A fourth design features two enclosed
basins. The fifth design is also an enclosed basin but is detached from the Spit to create a tranquil
environment for moorage. Go to www.homerharborexpansion.com for detailed information about the
initial array of designs, the USACE screening criteria, and screening results.

What's Next
In the second phase of the study, the USACE will finalize the fleet to be served, develop more detail for each
design (size, orientation, and suggested location), model wave, sediment, and fleet movements for each
design, and continue environmental analysis. As the study progresses, alternatives will be refined and
additional measures could be identified. The process will result in screening out alternatives and arriving at a
Tentatively Selected Plan (TSP).

Community Engagement
Your input is vital to this study's success. On September 23, the City is hosting an event for the community to
get updated on the study's progress and to review, offer suggestions to improve the developing designs, and
provide feedback. Meanwhile, stay engaged at www.homerharborexpansion.com and follow the City of
Homer on Facebook and Instagram (@cityofhomerak).

Mark Your
Calendar!

www.homerharborexpansion.com

Saturday, September 23 at 11 a.m.

Kenai Peninsula College Campus,
Room P201

https://homerharborexpansion.com/
http://www.homerharborexpansion.com/
https://www.facebook.com/cityofhomerak/
https://www.instagram.com/cityofhomerak/


PUBLIC
WORKS

hazard mitigation plan
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Enhance climate protection and adaptation
efforts.
Create a healthy and safe community.
Protect critical facilities and infrastructure
against hazards.

Mitigation goals play a crucial role in shaping disaster
management strategies by outlining an agency's
objectives in hazard and loss prevention. These long-
range policy-oriented statements reflect the
community-wide vision and guide the development
of effective mitigation plans. The City of Homer
utilized the Federal Emergency Management Agency
(FEMA) priorities for the 2022 Building Resilient
Infrastructure and Communities (BRIC) program for
the recently adopted Local Hazard Mitigation Plan
(LHMP). These priorities serve as the foundation for
defining three key goals in Homer's LHMP. This series
will delve into the significance of mitigation goals and
explore the specific objectives outlined by FEMA for
building resilient communities.

1.

2.
3.

Protect critical facilities and
infrastructure against hazards

LOCAL MITIGATION GOALS

This goal recognizes the importance of safeguarding
vital assets such as hospitals, water and wastewater
treatment facilities, transportation networks, and
communication systems from potential risks. By
focusing on this objective, the city aims to ensure the
continued functioning of essential services during
and after disasters, minimizing disruptions and
enabling swift recovery. Through the utilization of the
Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA)
priorities for the 2022 Building Resilient
Infrastructure and Communities (BRIC) program,
Homer's LHMP will address specific strategies and
measures to fortify critical facilities and
infrastructure, reinforcing the resilience of the
community as a whole.

Find the Local Hazard Mitigation Plan on the City's
website: https://bit.ly/3pdCjKh

tours of water and wastewater

treatment facilities

The City has achieved Ursa Major status in Water System
Excellence for 2022. Recognized by the Department of
Environmental Conservation (DEC), this award acknowledges
compliance with the Drinking Water and Operator Certification
Programs. The City is committed to the continuing
professional development and training of its water system
operators. Congratulations to our dedicated Public Works staff
for setting a high standard of excellence. We remain dedicated
to providing safe drinking water to our community.

water system excellence award

Some newer staff in City Hall were given tours of the
Wastewater and Water Treatment facilities on July 19. Guided
by Todd Cook and Jim Tingley, the tour showcased the
impressive operation levels of both facilities and the
unwavering dedication and passion displayed by their
operators. Notably, these operations have garnered numerous
awards over the years, including a recent recognition from the
Alaska Department of Conservation (DEC) as highlighted
above.

The City of Homer Public Works Department is committed to
delivering top-notch water and sewer services. They are
proactive in anticipating future demand and efficiently
catering to the city's growth by extending water and sewer
services into areas identified in the land use plan.

Membrane Filters at Water Treatment Facility
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FIRE
DEPARTMENT
Hvfd's Mutual Aid Response in fritz creek general store fire
In the early hours of July 6, the Homer Volunteer Fire
Department (HVFD) rushed to provide mutual aid to
Kachemak Emergency Services Area (KESA) during a
structure fire at Fritz Creek General Store. HVFD's
Tanker-2, manned by Firefighters Arndt and Harvey,
quickly arrived at the scene, supported by Deputy
Chief Kahles and Chief Kirko.

Working in collaboration, HVFD and KESA crews
swiftly initiated an aggressive attack on the fire.
Despite intense interior conditions with
temperatures exceeding 900 degrees, they
successfully brought the blaze under control,
preventing further damage and potential rekindling.

The incident showcased the effectiveness of their
partnership and the importance of mutual aid in
emergency response situations. HVFD's seamless
coordination with KESA demonstrated the power of
sharing resources and expertise during critical
moments.

However, the response also highlighted some
challenges. Tanker-2 faced repairable maintenance
issues, underscoring the need for ongoing
investment in equipment to enhance operational
efficiency and safety. Additionally, the complex
building construction posed difficulties during the
extensive overhaul process.

Despite the challenges, Chief Kirko praises HVFD's
flawless performance, emphasizing their crucial role
in the quick extinguishment of the fire. The
dedication of both HVFD and KESA personnel
exemplifies the spirit of community and support,
making our neighborhoods safer and more resilient.

The demonstration of mutual aid from HVFD with KESA during the Fritz Creek General Store fire serves as an inspiring
example of effective collaboration between emergency services. By joining forces, these departments exemplify the spirit of
community, dedication, and support, ensuring a swift and efficient response to emergencies.



In this section, we aim to keep readers informed about the latest developments in public safety in the community. Whether it's news about
crime prevention, emergency preparedness, or updates on local law enforcement activities, we've got you covered. Our goal is to promote a
safe and secure environment for all community members and visitors of Homer, and we believe that staying informed is a crucial part of
achieving that. Read on to learn more about what's happening in public safety in Homer.

PUBLIC SAFETY CORNER
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Each site is projected to require one day for completion.
The Borough anticipates only minimal traffic disruptions,
such as reduced lanes at the Anchor Point transfer site.
The Kenai Peninsula Borough will coordinate with the
Alaska Department of Transportation to ensure efficient
traffic management during the installation process. For
more information about emergency preparedness,
updates on the outdoor warning sirens, and other
important information, visit and follow the @KPBAlerts
Facebook page, and go to https://info.kpb.us and sign
up for KPB Alerts.

July 24-25: Homer Harbormaster
July 26-27: Homer Ice Rink
July 28-29: Homer Mariner Park
July 31-August 1: Nanwalek
August 2-3: Port Graham
August 4-5: Seldovia
August 7-8: Homer Fish & Game
August 8-9: Homer Bishops Beach
August 9-10: Homer Northern Enterprises Boat Yard (New)
August 10-11: Anchor Point (New)

The Kenai Peninsula Borough Office of Emergency
Management began the tsunami siren upgrade and testing
project in late July with expected completion by mid-August.
This project will enhance safety and emergency
communication by addressing deficiencies identified in the
Borough's All-Hazards Alert and Broadcast System assessment.
The project will improve existing sirens to boost current
coverage and provide clearer warning messages. It will also
expand coverage by adding two new sirens at strategic
locations on the Peninsula (one at Northern Enterprises Boat
Yard on Kachemak Drive and another at the solid waste
transfer site in Anchor Point).

The anticipated timeline for work on the siren sites in and
around Homer, subject to weather conditions and logistical
considerations, is as follows :

The KPB's tsunami tower rebuild team installed
the new tsunami warning system on the pole

next to the Harbormaster's office.

upgraded tsunami sirens being installed in and around homer

https://www.facebook.com/KPBAlerts/
http://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2finfo.kpb.us&c=E,1,uN8S-x0gOlQZ70oBaSscFY9L6-R9Bz4nD5SMEZK22UByUpqv8BczwTJxnPwo_7uWH-02fDQ1-gxeoj_RvDPMmHygtwsR9K9oT1IXqGie-ebJkYD3UAc,&typo=1
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MEET CITY
STAFF

"What I enjoy most about working for the City is literally
being of service to this community. I very much enjoy
working for a department who gives so much of their care,
time, and hard work to the citizens of Homer, and I want
to help support our staff and community in any way I
can."




Keith Bohlken, Custodian
Tom Gilbert, Ice Plant Operator I

The City is delighted to extend a warm and enthusiastic
welcome to Keith and Tom. We are thrilled to have them
join the team!

Lori Sorrows
Dan Olsen
Julie Engebretsen 
Dave Welty 
David Bernard
Jason Hoffman
Jason Hanenberger
Mark Kirko
Owen Meyer
Ryan Foster

Finance
Public Works
Planning
Public Works
Library
Public Works
Public Works
Fire
Public Works
Planning 

24 Years
22 Years
21 Years
15 Years
12 Years
8 Years
4 Years
4 Years
2 Years
1 Year

July Anniversaries
We would like to recognize City staff members with
anniversaries last month. Thank you for the dedication,
commitment, and service you've provided the City and
taxpayers of Homer over the years. You all are an integral
part of what makes the City of Homer a great place to work
and the community.

Welcometo the team!

PLANNING
& ZONING

NFIP training for our Planning Department
Our floodplain ordinance complies with NFIP standards
NFIP presentation for the Planning Commission
Comprehensive review of our floodplain program
Efficient permit review and issuance practices

The meeting's positive outcomes include:
National Flood Insurance Program Compliance
We are actively improving our floodplain program to
comply with the National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP)
and protect our community. In a recent meeting with the
State of Alaska NFIP Coordinator, Harmony Curtis, we
received valuable technical advice on NFIP regulations,
focusing on the development permit process in flood-
prone areas.

Staying NFIP-compliant allows us to access federal grants and loans for flood hazard area development. We remain
committed to your safety, protecting against erosion, and minimizing flood damages. If you have any questions or
concerns about the City's floodplain program, please contact the Planning Department at planning@ci.homer.ak.us or
907-235-3106.

Meet Amber Baldus, the
dedicated Administrative
Assistant to the Fire Chief
at the City of Homer's
Emergency Services
Division. She coordinates
daily administrative
tasks, supporting the Fire
Chief and staff with care
and precision. Amber's
true joy comes from
serving the community, while outside of work, she
enjoys roller skating, gardening, hiking, and camping.
Her commitment to the City of Homer and its
community members makes her a valued hometown
hero.



A B O U T  T H I S  N E W S L E T T E R
The City of Homer Newsletter is published monthly. For
questions or comments, please contact the Office of the

City Manager at citymanager@ci.homer.ak.us.

Mayor - Ken Castner (2024)

City Council
Donna Aderhold (2024)
Jason Davis (2025)
Shelley Erickson (2024)
Storm P. Hansen-Cavasos (2025)
Rachel Lord (2023)
Caroline Venuti (2023)

City Staff Leadership
Rob Dumouchel, City Manager                                           
Melissa Jacobsen, MMC, City Clerk/Deputy Director of Administration  
Mark Robl, Chief of Police
Bill Jirsa, Chief Technology Officer
Julie Engebretsen, Economic Development Manager
Elizabeth Walton, Finance Director
Mark Kirko, Fire Chief
Dave Berry, Library Director
Andrea Browning, Personnel Director
Bryan Hawkins, Port Director
Jan Keiser, Public Works Director/City Engineer
Ryan Foster, City Planner
Mike Illg, Community Recreation Manager

Commissions and Boards
ADA Advisory Board
Economic Development Advisory Commission
Library Advisory Board
Parks, Art, Recreation and Culture Advisory Commission
Planning Commission
Port and Harbor Advisory Commission                                                 

STAY CONNECTED TO CITY COUNCIL
Go to cityofhomer-ak.gov/cityclerk/stay-connected-city-council to find
instructions on how to listen, provide testimony, and participate in the
meetings via Zoom.

MUNICIPAL ART COLLECTION

City of Homer
491 E. Pioneer Avenue, Homer, Alaska  99603

907-235-8121
www.cityofhomer-ak.gov

JOIN OUR TEAM
The City of Homer has current Job Openings. 
Sign up for Job Alerts or Apply Online at:
cityofhomerak.applicantpro.com/jobs

Learn more about the municipal art collection at:
www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/

prac/city-homer-municipal-art-collection

UPCOMING MEETINGS
August
2
8
10
14
14
15
16
17
23
28
28

Planning Commission Regular Meeting
Economic Dev. Advisory Commission Regular Meeting
ADA Advisory Board Regular Meeting
City Council Committee of the Whole
City Council Regular Meeting
Library Advisory Board Regular Meeting
Planning Commission Regular Meeting
Parks, Art, Rec & Culture Commission Regular Meeting
Port & Harbor Advisory Commission Regular Meeting
City Council Committee of the Whole
City Council Regular Meeting

6:30 p.m.
6 p.m.
5 p.m.
5 p.m.
6 p.m.
5:30 p.m.
6:30 p.m.
5:30 p.m.
5:30 p.m.
5 p.m.
6 p.m.

City of homer roster

Assistant to the City Manager, Full-Time
Building Custodian, Full-Time
Mechanic I or II, Full-Time
Port Property Manager, Full Time
Public Works Director, Full-Time
Temporary Building Custodian, Seasonal
Utilities Laborer, Seasonal

CURRENT JOB LISTINGS:

Harbor and Chart
Brenda Schwartz

City of Homer Harbormaster Office
Print, 18x22 inches

mailto:citymanager@ci.homer.ak.us
http://cityofhomer-ak.gov/cityclerk/stay-connected-city-council
http://cityofhomerak.applicantpro.com/jobs
https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/library
https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/library
https://www.cityofhomer-ak.gov/library
https://cityofhomerak.applicantpro.com/jobs/3000486.html
https://cityofhomerak.applicantpro.com/jobs/2973398.html
https://cityofhomerak.applicantpro.com/jobs/2984112.html
https://cityofhomerak.applicantpro.com/jobs/2988659.html
https://cityofhomerak.applicantpro.com/jobs/2975358.html
https://cityofhomerak.applicantpro.com/jobs/2954347.html
https://cityofhomerak.applicantpro.com/jobs/2955740.html

